
Neighborhood Council 9 

Thursday, December 13, 2018 

1st Church of the Nazarene, 1727 2nd Ave. South 

Barney Danishefsky Presiding. 

Council Members present: Barney Danishefsky, Scott Miranti, Karen Gray. 

Council Members absent:  Jeff Lauver and Shannon Wilson 

7:00 PM meeting called to order by Barney Danishefsky. 

Pledge of Allegiance recited. 

New Business: 

 Great Falls High School Construction Update: 

o Underground utilities are in work, concrete is being poured. Stop sign was incorrect 

and will be moved.  

Old Business: 

 November meeting minutes read. Barney motioned, Scott seconded. Public was asked to 

comment:  none. Unanimously approved. 

 Scott Miranti reported on the most recent Council of Councils. By-Laws were written and 

approved. New officers were elected to one year terms. 

 Heather Hoyer, principal of Great Falls High School:  there has been a rash of vehicle 

break-ins. Mostly happening mid-mornings and seems to be mostly adults, some on 

bicycles. Clint Houston is the new school resource officer. 

 Neighborhood Concerns:  Scott mentioned that the USPS Russell Station is possibly 

moving the drive-through mail drop. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM 
 Barney motioned to adjourn; Scott seconded. Unanimously approved. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Karen Gray 


